
NEWSLETTER

Spring Activities & Learning
Themes

This month, our little learners will explore
the wonders of springtime, insects, and

Easter, including:
The life cycle of plants and animals 

Discovering different types of insects and
their roles in nature 

Exploring colors and nature through art 
Learning about Easter traditions and

celebrations 
Fun French vocabulary related to spring,

insects, and Easter 

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for participating in
our Francophonie event! Your

support and enthusiasm made
the celebration truly special for

our little learners.
Spring is here, and we are

excited to welcome April with
lots of learning, fun, and
engaging activities at La

Maternelle French Academy!
Here’s what’s coming up this

month:



Important Dates to Remember
April 1st – April Fool’s Day Fun!  Small surprises for the

kids.

April 12th – Spring Garden Day. We will plant flowers

and vegetables. Feel free to contribute seeds or small

plants! 

April 14 - Spring Picture Day: Say Cheese, you’re on

camera

April 18th – School Closed ❌ No classes in

observance of Good Friday.

April 22nd – Earth Day Celebration : Special eco-

friendly activities to learn about protecting our planet.

April 26th – Parent-Teacher Conferences A great

opportunity to discuss your child's progress. Contact

your child’s teacher for an appointment.

Easter Egg Hunt

 We will be hosting a fun Easter
Egg Hunt for the children! Stay

tuned for more details about this
exciting event.



April Birthdays

Happy Birthday to Miss Aida, Truett, and

Soren!  We wish you a fantastic celebration

and many more joyful years ahead.

If you’d like to celebrate your child’s birthday

at school, we’d love to make it special! Feel

free to reach out if you’d like to bring a

special treat to share with their classmates.

Re-Enrollment for
2025-2026

 Re-enrollment for the next school
year is now open! Secure your
child's spot by completing the

registration process early. More
details will be sent via email.



Product Recalls & Safety Updates
 We encourage all parents to stay informed

about product recalls that may affect children's

items. Recently, some baby and toddler products,

including toys and car seats, have been recalled

due to safety concerns. Please check the

Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC)

website for updates, or reach out to us if you

need assistance in verifying product safety.

Summer Camp
Registration Open!

 We are excited to announce that
registration for our Summer Camp is
now open! June’s theme is Exploring

the Continents, and July will be all
about the Environment. Don’t miss

this wonderful opportunity for your
child to learn, explore, and have fun! 



REMINDERS
Please check your child’s cubby for seasonal clothing

as the weather is changing.

Ensure your child has a labeled water bottle each day.
As always, feel free to reach out with any questions or

concerns.

Thank you for being part of our wonderful
community! Wishing you all a joyful and sunny April. 


